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Re-paint school
keep clear markings

New double yellow
lines to keep planter

chicane clear

New double yellow
lines for safety due to
lack of footway and
carriageway width
opposite junction
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Cycle
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Re-paint all school
keep clear markings

New double yellow
lines for safety

Switch priority so
that cycles on
Quietway have
priority through
junction
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Bench

Cycle hangar for
residents' use

Remove existing
road humps

Bench

Cycle stand

Proposed buildout to
encourage slower
motor vehicle turning
speeds and shorter
pedestrian crossing
distance

Proposed buildout to
encourage slower

motor vehicle turning
speeds and shorter
pedestrian crossing

distance

Bench

New imprinted road
crossings

Proposed buildout to
encourage slower motor

vehicle turning speeds
and shorter pedestrian

crossing distance

New imprint over crossing

Proposed thermoplastic
pattern outside school

where possible, leaving
"school keep clear"

markings visible -
pattern TBC, chosen by

the local community

Re-profiile footway to
provide level surface
between footway and

set-back footpath.

Proposed thermoplastic
pattern outside school,

pattern TBC, chosen by
the local community Double yellow lines

Re-profile to provide
continuous level footway.

Ramped access to private
car park.

Existing trees in
carriageway already

provide a slowing effect

Proposed thermoplastic
pattern outside school,

pattern TBC, chosen by
the local community

New imprinted informal
pedestrian crossings

Cycle stand

Proposed thermoplastic
pattern outside school,
pattern TBC, chosen by
the local community

Proposed thermoplastic
pattern outside nursery,
pattern TBC, chosen by
the local community

Median strip to
provide visual
narrowing of the
carriageway/traffic
calming to reduce
vehicle speeds

Biodiverse trees and
planters as chicanes
to green the street
and slow traffic on
approach to schools

Biodiverse trees in
tree pits to narrow

the street and slow
traffic and add

greenery

Median strip to
provide visual

narrowing of the
carriageway/traffic
calming to reduce

vehicle speeds

Visible crossing to
reinforce pedestrian
priority across side

junctions

Cycle hangar for
residents' use

New imprinted road
crossing

Median strip to
provide visual
narrowing of the
carriageway/traffic
calming to reduce
vehicle speeds

Visible crossing to
reinforce pedestrian
priority across side

junctions

Median strip to
provide visual
narrowing of the
carriageway/traffic
calming to reduce
vehicle speeds

Visible crossing to
reinforce pedestrian
priority across side
junctions

Avanti Park School

Existing Weymouth Road
parking restrictions repainted
to new kerb alignment.
No additional parking
restrictions at this location

Oakfield Road
School Street
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School Street

Critch Hill
School Street

Critch Hill
School Street

Park Road
School Street

Additional timed closure
and speed restriction on
Whitemill Lane to
prevent unsafe
rat-running
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Proposed imprinted surface (light grey)

Key

Proposed road pattern (design TBC)

Proposed imprinted surface (red)

Proposed raised table

Proposed buff coloured tactile paving

Existing yellow lines to be repainted

New double yellows

Proposed road markings

Proposed street tree

Proposed planter


